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•	 We are truly greatful for the way the Trinity team 
blessed and served the children of IREF.  We praise 
God for using each member’s talents to serve Him 
faithfully.

•	 The 2015 US missions team has arrived safely in 
Repalle.  Please pray as they serve at IREF. Please 
pray that travel complications will be limited and that 
baggage and medical supplies will reach the IREF 
campus without tampering.   

•  Please pray for strength, direction and safety of 	
IREF board members, staff and teams as they 	
prepare to touch lives through the Youth Conference  
and Gospel Crusades.

•	 Please pray for the health and well-being of each 
team member as they teach, preach, pray and serve 
during the 2015 Youth Conference in Repalle, which 
will be held Jan.10-14. 

•	 The medical team members will be working with the 
IREF nursing students and staff to facilitate check-
ups on all students, evangelists, Bible ladies and 
staff members at IREF.  Please pray that the clinics 
will run smoothly and the team will be able to help 
all in need, effectively and efficiently.  

•  Please pray all who attend the 2015 Youth Confer-
ence.  Pray that many will come to know Christ as 
their personal Lord and Savior.

•  The 2015 Gospel Crusades will be held February 
4-8.  Please pray that IREF will be able to conduct 
these crusades with no opposition from the govern-
ment and that many more will come to know Christ.  

•	 Praise God for the 2014 matching grant and the 
encouragement it has been to IREF leaders to raise 
funds to replace the lost European funding. 

* Please note that your December statement is not final.  We will send out a year-end statement that will reflect all up-to-date giving for 2014.  
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